

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Governor's Office of Planning and Research

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit



Memorandum

Date: May 1, 2024

To: All Reviewing Agencies

From: Samuel Assefa, Director

Re: SCH # 2024050006

Smith Tentative Parcel Map & Boundary Line Adjustment Project

The Lead Agency has <u>corrected</u> some information regarding the above-mentioned project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information _PN23-0151 NOA-NOI. All other project information remains the same.

Planning Department

Planning@nevadacountyca.gov www.nevadacountyca.gov/Planning 950 Maidu Avenue, Suite #170 PO BOX #599002 Nevada City, CA 95959

> PH: (530) 265-1222 ext. 2 FAX: (530) 265-9854

CORRECTION TO PUBLISHED DOCUMENT MEMO

May 1, 2024

Re: Smith Tentative Parcel Map & Boundary Line Adjustment Project

To Whom it May Concern,

The 1-page NOA that was submitted on April 30, 2024, and published on May 1, 2024, has the incorrect project type within the first paragraph. The project is not related to a Use Permit or any Management Plans, and is instead for a Tentative Parcel Map and Boundary Line Adjustment. The attached revised 1-page NOA corrects this error, and is the sole reason for the requested update. Thank you very much

If you have any questions, please call me at (530) 470-2488 or email me at Zachary.Ruybal@nevadacountyca.gov.

Very truly yours,

Brian Foss Planning Director

By:

Zachary Ruybal, Assistant Planner